

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Snow and Ice Management Service Level

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the current service level for the Snow and Ice Management service line be maintained and supported;
- 2. That Option 2 as outlined in Attachment 2 of the report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department be recommended to the 2018 Preliminary Budget and Business Plan deliberations; and
- 3. That the Administration report on phasing in Option 5 on reducing corporate costs related to snow management facilities for the 2018 Preliminary Budget and Business Plan deliberations.

History

At the August 15, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated August 15, 2017 was considered.

Attachment

August 15, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Transportation and Utilities Department